
 

Studio Bee Community Youth Center 

120 Flint Street 

Boonville, IN 47601       

Phone:  812-897-5378  

Email:  director@studiobee.org 

Tax ID: 35-2161116 

Dear Community Supporter,  

The Castle High School Football team hosts an annual Give-Back Game where a non-profit 

organization is chosen to be represented.  This year’s Give-Back Game is the September 2, 2022, 

home game. We are proud to announce that Studio Bee Community Youth Center is this year's 

recipient of the proceeds! 

Your generosity through this opportunity not only shows support for CHS football but also allows 

Studio Bee additional funds to assist Warrick County students and families!  Each sponsorship helps 

CHS sell Give-Back Game t-shirts to students, adults, and community members and promotes Studio 

Bee, before and during the game. Please consider this sponsorship opportunity! 

Studio Bee is a 501(c)3 organization, which serves the youth and families of Warrick County by 

providing students with back-to-school supplies, a variety of camp opportunities, and family nights.  

Studio Bee also supplied weekly food supplies for at-risk families throughout the pandemic.  

Please see the attached Sponsorship Form for details.  To participate, sponsors should email their 

logo and sponsorship form to director@studiobee.org and cc: Proimagecompany@aol.com by 

August 22, 2022.  Sponsors will receive a complimentary CHS Football Give-Back Game t-shirt.  A 

tax-exemption donation receipt is available upon request.  

We sincerely hope you will consider sponsoring this year's Castle Football Give-Back Game!  

 

With Sincere Appreciation,  

 

Randy Beard, Director of Studio Bee Community Youth Center 

 

Studio Bee Board Members:  Jerry Aigner, Randy Haaff, Andrea Killion, Wayne Pfettscher,  

Joe Schitter, Steve Smith and Jane Wilhelmus 
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